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15th May 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

P7 Trip To Blair Drummond Safari Park  

Tuesday 24th June 2025  

£4 Per Child  

 

As is tradition for P7 Leavers, a trip has been organised to Blair Drummond Safari 

Park on the above date as part of the leavers’ celebrations. The pupils will be taking a 

coach to the safari park, departing at 9:00am sharp; children will be required to arrive 

at school by no later than 8:50 as normal, as we will be leaving promptly. We will 

return to school in time for normal pick-up/walk home/bus scheduling!  

 

Children will require a home packed lunch. If your child normally takes a school 

lunch the kitchen can provide a cold packed lunch sandwich option. These can be 

ordered through ipayimpact in the usual way but must be ordered in advance and 

cannot be ordered on the morning of the trip. 

 

Children will be expected to wear school uniform/leavers’ hoodies, but please come 

to school dressed for unpredictable weather as much of the safari park is unsheltered. 

There will be a strict no mobile phones policy – these must be left at home, or in 

the safe in the classroom. Please do not provide your child with pocket money, as 

there will not be an opportunity to visit the gift shop. 

 

If you consent to your child attending, please complete the EE2 form on Parent Portal 

and make payment on iPay by Friday 13th June. Please do not hesitate to get in touch 

with either of us if you have any queries relating to the trip. Thank you and all the 

best, Miss Hart & Mr Jeffrey  

 

Thank you  

 

Miss Hart and Mr Jeffrey  

 

P7 Class Teachers  

 Parkhead Primary School 
             Harburn Road 

West Calder 
                          EH55 8AH       

West Lothian 
   Tel 01506 871404 

https://parkheadprimary.westlothian.org.uk 
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